
Food Service Updates 
 
Because we are delivering meals to classrooms and there are a lot of extra challenges involved 
in this, we need families to pre-order meals. New links are posted every week on the School 
Nutrition website, and they are usually available Tuesday afternoon or Wednesday morning. 
Please get your orders in for next week by Thursday night. Friday morning, orders for Monday 
will be transmitted to the kitchen and will no longer be taken. 
 
For families that miss that deadline, the links will remain open over the weekend for ordering for 
Tuesday-Friday. However, ​links for virtual orders will close on Friday​, so all orders will need 
to be completed before Friday. 
 
Our menu continues to evolve and will be slightly different in the individual schools. 
 
Meals continue to be free for all students, but because we are only compensated for complete 
meals, we can’t have milk only orders at this time, but we are working on a solution for this. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding as we work out this new work flow of feeding 
your children delicious, healthy food in a safe environment.  


